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NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues, and in keeping with the Work Plan for the Special Committee approved at the meeting held on March 13, 2008, has the honor to request that the permanent missions provide national migration legislation, policies, and requirements, as well as programs being carried out by Member States, to the Secretariat of the Special Committee on Migration Issues, no later than April 22, 2008.  This Work Plan requests that the General Secretariat “Prepare a migration "mapping" effort, by gathering information and producing a matrix of existing legal frameworks and, as appropriate, migration regulations, policies and programs for OAS countries, with a view to creating a compendium of best practices with respect to migration.”

Considering that the Department of International Law of the General Secretariat has initiated this task, the Secretariat suggests that the Permanent Missions review the information on the Web page of the Department of International Law in order to be able to add to and/or update the information that has already been provided to the General Secretariat. This information can be found at http://www.oas.org/dil/migrant_workers_migration_legislation.htm. 

The information can be sent via fax at (202) 458-3929 or by email at bpineres@oas.org. 
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